
 
 
 
 
 
 
All Branch Mail Out #1 
 
Date:   January 04, 2021 

 
TO:    NS/NU Branches    
    NS/NU Executive Council      
    NS/NU Zone Commanders      

NS/NU Past Presidents 
NS/NU Command Staff 

     
From:   Comrade Valerie Mitchell-Veinotte 
    Executive Director 

NS/NU Command, RCL   
 
Subject:          Letter to Members of Parliament 
 
Message: Comrades:  The attached letter from RCL 

NS/NU Command President Marion Fryday-
Cook has been mailed to each Member of 
Parliament in Nova Scotia and 
Nunavut.  President Fryday-Cook encourages 
all NS/NU Command Legion Members to 
connect with their Member of Parliament to 
press this important issue.   
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